[bookmark: _GoBack]REQUEST FOR INTERESTED MEMBERS TO PARTICIPATE IN THE PLANNING OF A STAGECOACH COMMUNITY CENTER

	One of the priorities that the SPOA board has established for the 2019 year is the planning of a community center for Stagecoach.  While the Association currently lacks the funds to actually construct a building or other improvements, it does have sufficient funds accumulated in the project account to fund the planning and may possibly have sufficient funds to start the process of acquiring a site for a community center.
	The planning process will be headed by board member Tom Watts.  The board is seeking input from and participation by members with respect to all aspects of the planning.  This input and participation can take many different forms.  If you are interested in participating in a planning committee, please notify Association manager Bryan Ayer [  insert Bryan’s contact information].  If you don’t want to participate in a planning committee, but would still like to have some ongoing say in the planning process, then please contact Bryan and tell him that you would like to be added to the consulting group list.  If you are on the consulting group list, you will be contacted periodically during the planning process by email or text (your choice) and asked to provide input on a variety of issues.  So, for instance you might be asked to provide your opinion about what kinds of services or opportunities should be provided at a community center.  Or you might be asked to provide your opinion as to which of several different possible locations would be best.  And finally, if you don’t want to be polled periodically but have definite ideas about how SPOA should proceed (or not proceed) please take the time to send Bryan an email or letter on the subject.  All such emails and letters will be collected and passed on to the board and the planning committee.
